
To the Academic Senate, Faculty, Students, and Staff, 

It is with great enthusiasm that I am applying for the position of Part-Time Academic 

Senate Representative. I have taught English at Cuyamaca since 2018, am currently a 

member of the Learning Assistance Center Advisory Committee and have previously 

served in the Professional Development and Student Discipline and Hearing 

Committees. As a part-time adjunct, I believe it is crucial to represent part-time staff on 

the Senate and voice its concerns. I enjoy working with colleagues and students and 

look forward for the opportunity to further contribute to the school. I believe I would be a 

useful addition to the Academic Senate.  

 

Carlos Ortiz 

  


